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£12 million bus boost for Surrey

Surrey County Council has been allocated £12,074,800 from the Department for Transport, to further improve and protect local
buses.

The council will work with bus operators to allocate the funding, which is likely to generate more frequent buses on popular
routes, protect services in rural areas and improve punctuality.

The investment will also be used to help Surrey bus services grow their passenger numbers and to support people who rely on
them to make essential journeys.

Matt Furniss, Cabinet Member for Transport, Infrastructure and Growth at Surrey County Council said, “I'm delighted
that Surrey will benefit from this essential funding which will help us to build upon our own significant investment and encourage
more people to take the bus.

We've recently added 54 new zero emission buses to our fleet, invested £6.3m in more ultra-low and zero emission community
transport minibuses, £9m in bus priority measures to ensure Surrey buses turn up on time, and £1.4m in improving information
for passengers at bus stops.

Our Surrey LINK card gives young people half-price bus travel and we’ve expanded our on-demand Surrey Connect bus services
to cover areas where there are limited fixed bus routes, giving more options to travel by bus for all residents right across Surrey,
particularly supporting our rural areas.”

26 million journeys were made by bus in Surrey during 2023.

Page 1
© 2021-2025. No content may be copied without the permission of Epsom and Ewell Times Ltd.
Registered office: Upper Chambers, 7 Waterloo Road, Epsom KT19 8AY


https://epsomandewelltimes.com/12-million-bus-boost-for-surrey

